
We are inviting you to take part in the International Carpenters Contest 

on Kizhi Island  

 

The “Kizhi” Museum has announced the International Carpenters Contest on Kizhi 

Island. The contest is organized in the framework of the project “Ethno-

architecture of Fennoscandia in XXI century” within CBC Program “Karelia”. 

 

From long ago carpenters of Zaonezhie were famous for their skills and artistry. 

They created masterpieces of wooden architecture on “Kizhi” Island by their own 

hands. Carpenters passed down their knowledge and skills through generations. 

Carpenter-restorers – workers of the “Kizhi” Museum – have preserved traditional 

carpenters’ techniques, skills, knowledge and passion for their work.   

 

To take part in the Contest participants should present the finished small 

architectural form (swings, roundabouts, benches). The small architectural form 

has to correspond with the whole architectural exposition of the Kizhi Island.   

 

The Contest will be held from the 1st of February till the 12th of June, 2019 and 

includes two stages: 

- Preliminary stage: applications and sketches are submitted for evaluation. In the 

result of preliminary stage the Contest participants’ shortlist will be made. 

- Final stage: creation of small architectural forms in the framework of the Festival 

of the Carpenters, which will be held on Kizhi Island 10-12 of June, 2019.  

 

For participation in the contest: applicants should fill in the application form and 

make a sketch of a small architectural form. Deadline for the submission is the 1
st
 

of April, 2019. Applications and sketches are to be sent in the electronic form (pdf) 

by e-mail:  kovalchuk@kizhi.karelia.ru.    
 

The full information about the Contest can be found on the “Kizhi” museum 

website: http://kizhi.karelia.ru/whatson/festivals/972 

 

Contact information: 

Tatiana Kovalchuk, lead specialists of the Kizhi Museum, (8142) 79-98-69, е-mail: 

kovalchuk@kizhi.karelia.ru; 

Ekaterina Lazareva, PR specialist of the Kizhi Museum, (8142) 79-98-63, e-mail 

lazareva@kizhi.karelia.ru 

 

Project is financed by the European Union, the Russian Federation and the 

Republic of Finland. 

mailto:kovalchuk@kizhi.karelia.ru
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fkizhi.karelia.ru%2Fwhatson%2Ffestivals%2F972%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0LfT7oWJDIZoLLXrnBAmaDkL52uPRHcZVETZIJJiFaypwNsxMX-D5bw8M&h=AT2kXq0sRtJ2FCsv7qRIayc59xEbsn4DUv1mPoG7KNWrjETp4R7VhQgtum1Y1buS-qaPU2APkbXgKvaTn39xoOw-GYEZcQF48jCyEkIN6UU6WGyczswsTseA7NAzlrle1mrTjHPLYMYAwf1tz7RZ_bXV6UaieEg87Q-U7LYgeoh7grlDw8e1uxNN_-jvoSTbYI1NP_lzLlyhypGLzGD-Fasvg7STlHztToht-IvhYaSuZouUQRc7gU47WxRB_fA_MzqcpM8OVY4OCrlxeLRIbHS7LkFp1r13JnpOjhI2LqxdxGJfXcs1FBGwgIRCW_yp1t8LxA9q14x6FtKzVvMPVecCNuPD7NMCYhVeSV7F6Z6J6utvFVoH3OlD6gjL59Ir66qpv5nEK6hBOchrqaBETbXMNHNT_1LWO4w1vjCWgJorkhSz-4ANRWc3QyjQFGpn4dRFQItPjoEPXAUxPna19XPa3rxrWeV7P5gDpeOPJRSh0kW7_PlznM-PxLbp5o0s3nJILFkn7RJjMilsMQ1e_lU8anNklmSBo6PtNuD93_accWNZQETLC3V2_Mrri5Rq9fQQyTUHp1kmO6q3LSgiG7qUlPkeRWIIpgolPsH-Co9jBj8euOiGMrtPkGwxt9_xenTu8Ac
mailto:kovalchuk@kizhi.karelia.ru

